Livonia Public Schools

Office of Communications

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent

From:

Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

Date:

March 3, 2011

Subject:

Livonia Robotics Club Sponsor Gifts

The Livonia Robotics Club at Churchill High School has received several very generous donations from the following club sponsors:

- Aisin Technical Center of America donated \$5,000.
- BAE Systems donated \$5,000.
- ITT Technical Institute donated \$2,000.

These donations are helping the team pay for their registration fees, purchasing robot parts and materials, programming materials, tools, and competition supplies.

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the March 7, 2011 Committee of the Whole Meeting for consideration at the Livonia Public Schools Board Meeting of March 21, 2011. Thank you.

dc



Date:

March 2, 2011

To:

Donna McDowell

From:

Joe Anderson

Re:

Donations to Robotics Club

Donna:

The Livonia Robotics Club would like to acknowledge the following sponsors of their club this year. Aisin Technical Center of America who donated \$5,000.00, BAE Systems who donated \$5,000.00 and the ITT Technical Institute who donated \$2,000.00. I am requesting that these donations be recognized at a future Board Meeting. The donations are helping the team pay for their registration fees, purchasing robot parts and materials, programming materials, tools, and competition supplies.

If you need any further information please feel free to contact me here at Churchill High School.

Thanks!